
11/11/2018 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:20 

General fund offering  

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Ryan Eash 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

Nov. 11: Marv & Arlene H., Ben and Joanne W., 

Nov. 18: Ervin & Brenda K., Willie & Anna Mae W., 

Nov. 25: Karl & Anna L., Paul & Melinda T., 

 

Birthdays: Nov. 13-Ora Lehman, Nov. 15-Rhoda Schmucker,               

Nov. 15-Kenneth Chupp, 

Attendence: 235 

Offering: general fund-$1298, pastoral-$1559, alms - $3,647         

Announcements: 

1. Menno Hof is a ministry commemorating the faith of the Anabaptists, 

they are located in Shipshewana and need more volunteers, if you are 

interested contact them at 260-768-4117 

 

2. Gospel Echoes’ cookie drive is coming up if you interested in helping, 

sign-up at the sheet on South bulletin-board. Also, please read the 

instructions provided as they will not be able to use your cookies if the 

cookies are not made according to their specifications. 

 

-cookies need to be at church by Friday, Nov. 30 

 

3. Women’s sewing is bumped forward one week due to Thanksgiving 

being in November. Women’s sewing day will be on Tues. Nov. 13. 

Hot dish–Abby Yoder, dessert – Mary Mast, salad – Katie Schmucker, 

devotions – Fannie Mae Raber, 

 

4. Voice of the Martyrs has a one-day conference Nov. 17th 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Doors 

open at 8:00 a.m. for registration, prayer room and resource area. Lunch is 12:00-1:15 

p.m. on your own at area restaurants. There is no charge to attend. There is the 

opportunity to give an offering. No child care provided. Register at “Voice of the 

Martyrs” website in the “event” section.                                                                

Kentwood Community Church 1200 60th Street SE, Kentwood, MI 49508 

 

5. Thank you so much to the church family to all the kind gifts that have been given! We 

feel quite undeserving, yet blessed by the many tokens of kindness that we have 

received in the last month and in the last year. Abby & Dean 

 

6. Next Saturday, Nov. 17th is our day for volunteering at WMP. We still need two 

volunteers. The time slot is from 8 – 12, WMP is a locally based ministry that prints 

scripture booklets and sends them all over the world. They are located in New Paris, 

IN.  

 

 

Ps 25:1-3 

To you, O Lord, I lift up my soul. 

O my God, in you I trust; 

let me not be put to shame; 

let not my enemies exult over me. 

Indeed, none who wait for you shall be put to shame; 
 

Dates to Remember 

- Griefshare Aug 28th – Nov. 20th  

- WMP volunteer date is Nov. 17th  

 Prayer Reminders, 

 The widows and widowers 

 Our community 

 Stan Miller family 


